
 

June 24, 2024 

TO ALL JCP&L LOCAL 1289 MEMBERS 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

The Local has recently signed a tentative agreement with Jersey Central Power 

and Light to extend the current Collective Bargaining Agreement for three 

years.  The contract will go from November 1, 2024 to October 31, 2027.  With 

this extension the agreed upon wage increases are as follows: 

• 3.75% GWI on November 1, 2024 

• 3.75% GWI on November 1, 2025 

• 3.5% GWI on November 1, 2026 
 

With the contract extension, no other provisions, agreements and Articles 

change.  As always, this contract will need to be ratified by you, the 

Members. The date for the ratification vote is July 11, 2024.  Voting will be held at 

IBEW Local 400 in Wall, and the Clinton Fire House, in Clinton. Hours for the vote 

will be from 6:00 am to 5:00 pm at both sites.  Brother Dominic Lazzaro has been 

appointed as the Election Judge.  The Officers of Local 1289 are recommending 

ratification. We, the Officers of Local 1289, would like to thank everyone that was 

involved in getting this extension.   

The Officers of IBEW Local 1289.   

 


